
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] FW: reference Z.22.036/OP.22.016
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:53:03 AM
Importance: High

From: James Muccilli < > 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 6:26 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] FW: reference Z.22.036/OP.22.016
Importance: High

From: James Muccilli 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 6:12 PM
To: clerks@vaighan.ca
Subject: reference Z.22.036/OP.22.016
Importance: High

To Whom it may Concern,  Please forward I am profoundly opposed to a proposed condo being
allowed to be erected on the corner of highway #7 & Wigwoss  in Vaughan. I want my reasons to be
recorded and taken into serious consideration by Vaughan City Hall Council….…our ELECTED
representatives.

- Safety issues are already a growing concern arising from existing traffic congestion at this
corner….as #7 is reduced to 2 lanes at this junction.

 As a direct area resident, we live at  Arrowhead Drive,   should we not  I expect at least the same
level of consideration as condo developer. Since my family moved here in 1993, we have seen our
neighborhood painfully sold out to developers……Does not City Council represents our best interest?

I want/would respect council to protect their taxpayers and stop this proposed condo  from moving
forward,  at least until such time that  all levels of governments  are able to investigate  and analysis
 how our neighborhood will be impacted. 

Sincerely,   James & Gina  Muccilli & family ( 6 residents)
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